April 15, 2004

04-138

INCREASE IN STUDENT ACTIVITY FEE FOR FY05

PREPARED BY:

Dr. Guy Sievert, Vice President, Academic and Student

Affairs

APPROVED BY:

Dr. Gerard "Jerry" Berger, President

REPORT:

There has been no increase in the student activity fee for seven years. The fee, in part, supports student employment in student government and the hourly employment rates have increased significantly in the last five years. In addition, the cost of programming has grown, and there are

increased numbers of students in the new Extended

Learning Campus and Southeast Center.

RECOMMENDATION:

That the Board authorize increasing the student activity fee

from \$1.00 to \$1.10 per credit hour.